
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

Professor A. N. Shaw 19 January 1937

I am directed by the Principal to refer to 

you the attached letter from Professor E.F.Burton regarding the 

visit of Professor Niels Bohr to the University of Tbronto.

Principal’s Secretary


